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UTTC STUDENT GOVERNMENT 

Date: November 7, 2018 

Time: 12:00 pm 

Facilitator: Lisa Azure, Vice President of Academic Affairs 

In Attendance 

Lisa Azure (Advisor); William Fleck (Advisor); Brett Alberts (Pres); Brittany White bird (Vice 

Pres); Ryan Brown (Treasurer); Johnabeth Flying Horse (Secretary); Justin Heart (Automotive); 

Shania Frederick (CJ Club Rep); Jada Kjonaas (Nursing Rep); Randi Waln (SPEC Rep); Ahiticia 

Tasso (Thunder Society); Chase Schlafmann (Welding Rep) 

Kasa Hohenstein attended for Lydell Merrick (AIBL Rep) 

Guests: Pete Conway (Athletic Director), Dr. McDonald (UTTC President) 

Absent 

Trent Chalmers (AISES Rep); Ebony Schultz (FANS)  

Opening Prayer 

Ohitika Tasso 

Approval of Minutes 

This is the first meeting of the year. There aren’t any minutes available from the last meeting of 

spring 2018. 

Treasurer’s Report 

In the treasurer's report there was a reporting of $14,107.2  with one expenditure of $70.48 for 

food. 

Committee Reports 

None at this time. 

Advisor Report 

● 9 Representatives were identified for SGA, one from each student club. Lisa Azure 

expressed the reorganization of the SGA and this year will be working together more 

efficiently to help the student body with any concerns and new business. 
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● From previous groups established, Environmental Science combined with AISES to be 

one club. American Indian Business Leaders (AIBL) combined with Graphics Design to 

be one club. The Human & Social Services Club does not have a Rep selected at this time 

● Robert's Rules of Law was brought to attention in accordance to SGA training for future 

purposes. The training will help with the roles of each officer and advise on how to 

conduct business at meetings as far the bylaws for each SGA meeting at United Tribes. 

● An SGE Facebook page has been established. 

 

New Business 

● Scheduling for students selling Concessions at basketball games 

o There were a lot of questions about fundraising and selling concessions at events 

on campus. There was also a question about raffles and 50-50s. Pete Conway 

asked the SGA to assist with scheduling the clubs for concession sales at the 

basketball games.  

o Vice President Brittany White Bird will be working with two SGA 

Representatives to set up a Sub Committee for scheduling concessions for 

basketball games. 

● Purchasing lunch for the next meeting 

o a Motion was made by Ohitica  and Seconded by Alton Nestell that a purchase for 

food be made for the next meeting. No specific vendor was announced.   

● Swearing in of Officers (tabled) 

 

Announcements 

The Oath of Office will be taken at the next meeting. 

Next Meeting 

Because of the Thanksgiving holiday, the next meeting will be November 14, 2018| 12:00 PM,  

Skill Center Commons 

 

Adjourned 

 


